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To: "Nyander, Tim"
Subject: RE: SSO Corrective Action Plan
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Mr. Nylander,
Your new deadline for the SSO Corrective Action Plan is January 22, 2018.
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

 
From: Nyander, Tim [mailto:tnyander@fayetteville-ar.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 4:35 PM
To: Pemberton, Layne
Cc: Beavers, Jim; Rogers, Mark; Watkins, James
Subject: SSO Corrective Action Plan
 
Mr. Pemberton,
I would like to request a 30-day extension to the submittal deadline of December 27, 2017.
We have our report nearly completed, but would like a little more time to finalize the report.
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Tim Nyander
Utilities Director
479.575.8386
tnyander@fayetteville-ar.gov
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